
Paperwork Reduction Act Statement
Public reporting burden for this information collection is estimated to average 10 minutes. This includes 
the time for reviewing instructions and completing the information. This is voluntary information 
collection. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and persons are not required to respond to, a 
collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments 
regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including 
suggestions for reducing this burden, to: the FOIA Officer, Peace Corps, 1111 20th Street, NW, Second 
Floor, Washington, DC 20526.

Campus Ambassador Onboarding Form Questions

Audience: 2018-19 Campus Ambassadors
Timeframe for quiz release: June 2018

Welcome to the Peace Corps Campus Ambassador Program. The work you do at your college or 
university helps us spread the word about Peace Corps throughout the country!

By submitting this form, you are confirming your participation in the Campus Ambassador Program for 
the 2018-19 Academic Year. 

 Name (first and last)
 Remind us, what university or college will you be attending during the 2018-19 Academic Year?
 When does your school year begin? 

o Mid-August

o Late August

o Early September

o Mid-September 

o Other

We have a package we want to send you with a t-shirt, swag and lots of materials. The packages
will be mailed to you at the start of your school year. With that in mind...

 Do you know where you will be living in September 2018?
o Yes

o No

o I’m not sure

 If you checked yes, please provide your address:
o Street number

o Street name

o Building name (if applicable) 

o Apartment number (if applicable) 

o City

o State

o Zip code

o Country 



 What is your t-shirt size? T-shirt sizes are unisex. 
o Small

o Medium 

o Large

o XL

o XXL


